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Statement: 

We would like to recognize the efforts that the Geodesy subcomitte and its groups have taken to 

achieve their planned objetives. We would also like to recognize that the efforts taken to meet the 

requirements established on the 9/104 decision within the context of this difficult time of the COVID 

19 pandemic. In particular, the questionnaires application to international services. 

 

This is especially relevant for the Geodesy Asociation, since an adequate communication with the 

scientific sector is the key to coordinate efforts beteween State Members in order to be in accordance 

with the geodetic science and its needs. 

 

The sustainability of the global geodetic reference frame is adequate since it is based on the issues set 

on the 4th  general assembly at the resolution 69/266. 

 

These consolidating actions aimed at maintaining and improving the GGRF, have kept the link of 

successful experiences established on the implementation plan to ensure no one is left behind. 

 

The concept of excellence on the global geodetic center may be improved through the dissemination 

and feedback from State Members and the diferents actors involved on the Geodetic Field to strengthen 

its eventual implementation. 

 

We suggest the working groups related to the geodetic reference frame of the UN-GGIM regional 

committees to review and provide feedback on both documents (position and concept), regardless of 

open consultations to State Members that are not part of these groups and other organizations related to 

the GGRF. 
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